
Recycling Program at EES Kicked-off 
 

 

 

Lakis Mavinidis, County Solid Waste Coordinator and Bill Moore, District 2 Magistrate 

recently visited EES to kick off the school’s Recycling Program. Recycling benefits the 

environment by conserving natural resources, saving energy and landfill space, along with 

contributing to the U.S. economy.  Instead of letting these items end up at a landfill 

contaminating our land and taking space up at our landfills, Mavinidis said. He said when 

items are not recycled and they end up at landfills, this incurred an additional cost to the 

taxpayers and the county. The school will have cans distributed around the building for cans 

and plastic bottles.  EES Principal, Edna Burkhart, said the recycling program is a chance for 

our students to assist with one of the simplest ways you can help the environment by 

recycling.  It takes so little time and effort, but saves so much material from ending up in the 

landfill.  They also learn a valuable lesson in the process.  

  

 


